
 

 

 

 
 

                                  T-Mobile USA  

 35 Griffin Road South 

                                                                                                                                          Bloomfield, CT 06002  

              

 

December 13, 2022 

 

Melanie Bachman 

Executive Director 

Connecticut Siting Council 

10 Franklin Square 

New Britain, CT 06501 

 

RE: Notice of Cancellations for T-Mobile Petition Approvals 

 

Dear Ms. Bachman, 

 

The below T-Mobile projects were approved by the Connecticut Siting Council (“Council”). T-

Mobile wishes to inform the Council of its intention to not move forward with construction on 

the projects for these sites. If it is determined the project does need to proceed, T-Mobile will 

submit a new filing for new approval. If you have any questions regarding this correspondence, 

please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

• Petition No. 1356 – 181 White Streeet, Danbury, CT 

 

• Petition No. 1363 – 1201 Boston Post Road, Milford, CT 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kyle Richers 

Transcend Wireless (o/b/o T-Mobile) 

908-447-4716 

krichers@transcendwireless.com  


